As a result of the September 12, 2012 College Council meeting, Academic Senate representative, Ryan LaSalle; Michael White, Interim President; David Clark, Interim Vice President Instruction/Student Services; Marilyn Behringer, Accreditation Liaison; and Diana Rodriguez, Interim Secretary to the President,  participated in a round table discussion of the Reedley College Integrated Planning and response to recommendation #1 on Friday, September 14, 2012.  

Topics of discussion were:

1. Clarifying Integrated Planning model using concrete examples such as the Reedley College E-Center;
1. Timeline for Academic Senate to review and approve;
1. Drafts were distributed via e-mail to Ryan LaSalle; Michael White, Interim President; and David Clark, Interim Vice President of Instruction/Student Services.  A strike through version would be returned by noon Saturday and Ryan LaSalle will bring forward to Jeff Ragan, Academic Senate President, for Monday’s Academic Senate Executive meeting.
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